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DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES





Mark Williams, Commissioner

September 7, 2017
MEMORANDUM

TO:

Local Government Officials


Regional Commissions



Parks and Recreation Departments

FROM:          Georgia DNR Recreational Trails Program
SUBJECT:
Recreational Trails Program Grants- Pre Application Workshops and 
2017-2018 Grant cycle instructions                 

The Georgia Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is pleased to announce the 2017-2018 Georgia Recreational Trails Program (RTP) Grant cycle. We will offer two RTP workshops at the following locations to go over the changes in the program and the application process for this funding cycle. Major RTP changes include changing to biennial grant cycles, with a new cycle beginning every two years, and increasing maximum grant amounts from $100,000 to $200,000, with 20% local match required. The following workshops require no registration and no cost. 


September 20, 2017 – 1:00 to 3:00 PM – 
Gwinnett Technical College, 

                                                                       

Alpharetta-North Fulton Campus






            

Building A., Room A112
                                                                       

2875 Old Milton Pkwy, 

                                                                       

Alpharetta, GA 30004     



September 25, 2017 – 1:00 to 3:00 PM – 
Go Fish Education Center

                                                                     


1255 Perry Parkway
 

Perry, Georgia 31069
(Note: Do not use Go Fish street address for GPS directions,                                                                            use directions at http://gofisheducationcenter.com/visit-gfec  or GPS coordinates available on site)

The 2017-2018 RTP grant cycle manual will be posted on our website, www.gastateparks.org/grants/rtp, on Friday, September 8, 2017. This new manual includes essential program information, the funding cycle timeline, applications and related forms. Due to the number of changes being implemented with this new grant cycle, anyone considering applying for the 2017-2018 RTP grant cycle is advised to attend one of these workshops. A prior review of the 2017-2018 RTP grant cycle manual will be beneficial. RTP staff will be available to present the grant program changes and answer any questions and concerns.  We anticipate approximately $4 million available for disbursement to local governments this funding cycle for eligible recreational trail projects.   
If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Ms. Jodie Gardner at (404) 463-1779, or Ms. Audrey Camp at (404) 463-1030.  We look forward to partnering with you to provide quality recreational trails for your citizens.  
c:
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